Communication: C20
Committee of the Whole (PM)
November 22, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #4
To: Jacquelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] : Fwd: Virtual Public Meeting: Kleinburg-Nashville Heritage Conservation District Plan Update
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:59:42 PM

From: ane -

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:42 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] : Fwd: Virtual Public Meeting: Kleinburg-Nashville Heritage Conservation District
Plan Update

Good Afternoon,

| am a resident of Vaughan and | wanted to voice my concerns about the parking proposal for
48- Car parking north of the village on Islington.

| am the first house on Treelawn(Islington/Treelawn) and the proposed parking is going along
my fence. Currently | am very frustrated and totally against this parking. | just installed new
fence and retaining wall to help beautify the community. Now you are proposing parking
along my fence. | will not be able to use my backyard anymore. Would any council member
like this parking of cars next to their backyard fence???. People and Children use this walkway
to go to school and to the village. What about security. | had my vehicle stolen last year and
my home was broken in. | did mention to Marilyn in my previous email that | will hold the city
responsible if my home is invaded again because this parking area will definitely be ideal for
hang-out, more crimes, drug, noise, litters, pollution and also fast get away. | really believe
that the City Councils can find alternative parking areas in the village where it is more suitable.
Besides this village is only busy in the summer when all the out-of-town people are here to
dwell and wander around. There are lots of parking available at the library, the school and
McMichael Gallery in the afternoon.

Please rethink this parking proposal because Kleingburg will not be the same. This will be very
detrimental to the community. What about the pollution?

Thanks

Anne Ramnauth



